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million-selling collection of accessible and empowering guides will get you up to
speed in no time. Packed with clever thinking, smart advice and the kind of
winning techniques that really get results, you'll make fast progress, quickly
reach your goals and create lasting success in your career.
Job Evaluation Michael Armstrong 2003 Organizations are recognizing the need to
adopt a logical, systematic, defensible approach to creating equitable pay
structures and dealing with equal pay issues. Job Evaluations is a practical guide
to designing, introducing and managing job evaluation processes and the pay
structures associated with them.
Armstrong's Handbook of Reward Management Practice Michael Armstrong 2012-11-03
Reward management deals with the strategies, policies and processes required to
ensure that the value of people and the contribution they make to achieving
organizational, departmental and team goals is recognized and rewarded.
Armstrong's Handbook of Reward Management Practice is the definitive guide to
understanding, developing and implementing effective reward systems. It is aimed
at HR practitioners involved in employee reward, and at students who need to
understand the importance of reward and how it can be successfully applied across
organizations. Updated to reflect the practical implications of the most recent
research and discussion on reward management, this edition includes new case
studies and chapters on evidence-based reward management, reward risk management
and ethical approaches to reward management. This authoritative and engaging book
is accompanied by extensive online resources, including PowerPoint slides and
notes for tutors, and exercises to help students to test their learning. It is
also closely aligned to the CIPD's standards in Reward Management, making it an
ideal companion for both practitioners and students undertaking a professional
qualification.
How to be an Even Better Manager Michael Armstrong 2011-10-03 This eighth edition
of the best-selling How to be an Even Better Manager covers 50 essential topics
across the three key areas in which any manager needs to be competent: managing
people; managing activities and processes; and managing and developing yourself.
Thoroughly revised and updated, with nine new chapters providing timely advice on
topics such as benchmarking, cost cutting, improving organizational capability and
recovering from setbacks, this is an invaluable handbook for current and aspiring
managers. How to be an Even Better Manager provides sound guidelines that will
help you to develop a broad base of managerial skills and knowledge. Even the most
experienced manager needs to keep abreast of new developments and brush up on
essential competencies, so this new edition will continue to be an invaluable aid.
A Handbook of Employee Reward Management and Practice Michael Armstrong 2007 This
second edition has been completely updated to provide guidance on the various
approaches to use in developing and managing reward strategies, policies, and
processes.
Armstrong's Handbook of Performance Management Michael Armstrong 2014-11-03
Managing staff performance is an effective mechanism for developing both staff and
organizational growth. By clarifying an organization's objectives, translating
these into clear individual goals and reviewing these goals regularly, performance
management provides a well-structured and effective management tool. In the
completely updated fifth edition of Armstrong's Handbook of Performance
Management, Michael Armstrong considers the latest developments in this area, and
how these can be applied to managing staff for increased performance. The new
edition includes guidance on 360-degree feedback and the results of a far-reaching
e-reward survey of performance management practices in 156 organizations. Ideal
for practitioners and students alike, Armstrong's Handbook of Performance
Management is aligned to the CIPD standards for Performance Management and so is
ideal for those working towards the intermediate and advanced level
qualifications. It remains the most authoritative and engaging textbook on
performance management. Online supporting resources include lecture slides, a
glossary of terms and a literature review.
Employee Reward Michael Armstrong 1999 This comprehensive text examines the many
forces influencing decisions about pay - such as market forces, economics, and
corporate culture and strategy. It provides guidance on all remuneration issues
including job evaluation, grading structures, performance management, profitrelated pay, benefits and reward for particular groups. Revised and updated, this
second edition examines: the outcomes of research into the psychological contract,
performance management and performance pay; motivation theories and their impact
on reward; a summary of the major contributions of the reward gurus such as
Lawler, Schuster and Zingheim; the concept of contribution-related pay; 360-degree
feedback; flexible benefits, job family modelling, and broadbanding; and equal
pay, taxation and reviewing pay.
How to Manage People Michael Armstrong 2013-03-03 From Michael Armstrong, HR
expert and best-selling author, comes this new edition of the business staple, How
to Manage People. Providing valuable insight into the functions and skills
required to be an effective manager - from how to manage teams to successful
recruitment - it will help you get the best from your staff through motivation,
reward and leadership. With three brand new chapters on managing virtual teams,
enhancing employee engagement and managing conflict, it is full of easily
applicable advice as well as practical tools and checklists. Essential reading for
anyone who wants to get the best from their teams, How to Manage People distils
the essence of good management into one handy book.
Evidence-Based Reward Management Michael Armstrong 2010-07-03 Evidence-Based
Reward Management presents an analysis of the current failure of organisations to
assess the effectiveness of pay and reward practices. It considers the reasons for
this and outlines the damaging consequences of it. By examining recent
developments in human capital information and measurement it looks at how HR can
construct effective reward for improved performance, both for the individual and
organization. The authors present the tools and techniques which can be applied to
practice evidence-based reward management including a 4 step model, which sets
strategic goals, reviews current policies, looks at how to pilot and make changes
and improvements and explains how to monitor and adapt on an ongoing basis.
Armstrong's Essential Human Resource Management Practice Michael Armstrong
2010-06-03 HR managers have to serve the interests of their organizations,
comprising employees, customers and the community at large as well as
shareholders, or, in the public or voluntary sectors, those who have the ultimate
responsibility for what the organization does. It also means exercising social
responsibility, being concerned for the interests (well-being) of employees and
acting ethically with regard to the needs of people in the organization and the
community. Armstrong's Essential Human Resource Management Practice provides a

Armstrong's Handbook of Strategic Human Resource Management Michael Armstrong
2020-12-03 Armstrong's Handbook of Strategic Human Resource Management is a
complete guide to integrating HR strategies with wider organizational goals and
objectives approaches to achieve sustained competitive advantage. Supported by key
learning summaries, source reviews and practical real-life examples from
organizations including UNICEF and General Motors (GM), it provides coverage of
HRM strategies in key areas of the function such as employee engagement, talent
management and learning and development, as well as strategic HRM approaches in an
international context. This fully revised seventh edition of Armstrong's Handbook
of Strategic Human Resource Management contains new chapters on evidence-based
strategic HRM, employee wellbeing strategies and HR analytics, as well as
additional case studies and updated wider content to reflect the latest research
and thinking. It remains an indispensable resource for both professionals and
those studying HR qualifications, including undergraduate and masters degrees and
the CIPD's advanced level qualifications. Online supporting resources include
lecture slides and comprehensive handbooks for lecturers and students which
include self-assessment questions, case study exercises, and a glossary and
literature review.
Paying for Contribution Duncan Brown 1999 This text seeks to take reward
management to the next level - paying for competence as well as performance;
paying for those skills and behaviours which support the future success of the
organization, not just for immediate past results. Examples from research and case
studies are provided.
Armstrong's Handbook of Reward Management Practice Michael Armstrong 2015-11-03
Armstrong's Handbook of Reward Management Practice is the definitive guide to
understanding, developing and implementing effective reward. It is closely aligned
to the CIPD's standard in reward management and is supported by online resources
for both lecturers and students. Updated to reflect the practical implications of
the most recent research and discussion on reward management, this new fifth
edition includes a new chapter on computerized reward management, completely
updated chapters on job evaluation, pay structures, merit pay and executive pay,
and new case studies. As with all of Armstrong's texts, Armstrong's Handbook of
Reward Management Practice truly bridges the gap between academic and practitioner
and is, therefore ideally suited to anyone studying for a professional
qualification in HR, of which Reward is often a core part, in particular the
CIPD's intermediate and advanced level qualifications. Online supporting resources
include lecture slides, an instructor's manual and a student's manual complete
with a glossary, bibliography and literature review.
Armstrong's Handbook of Human Resource Management Practice Michael Armstrong
2020-01-03 Armstrong's Handbook of Human Resource Management Practice is the
bestselling and definitive resource for HRM students and professionals, which
helps readers to understand and implement HR in relation to the needs of the
business. It covers in-depth all of the areas essential to the HR function such as
employment law, employee relations, learning and development, performance
management and reward, as well as the HR skills needed to ensure professional
success, including leadership, managing conflict, interviewing and using
statistics. Illustrated throughout in full colour and with a range of pedagogical
features to consolidate learning (e.g. source review boxes, key learning points,
summaries and case studies from international organizations such as IBM, HSBC and
Johnson and Johnson), this fully updated 15th edition includes new chapters on the
HRM role of line managers, evidence-based HRM, e-HRM and the gender pay gap,
further case studies and updated content covering the latest research and
developments. Armstrong's Handbook of Human Resource Management Practice is
aligned with the Chartered Institute of Personnel and Development (CIPD)
profession map and standards and is suited to both professionals and students of
both undergraduate degrees and the CIPD's level 5 and 7 professional
qualifications. Online supporting resources include comprehensive handbooks for
lecturers and students, lecture slides, all figures and tables, toolkits, and a
literature review, glossary and bibliography.
Strategic Reward Michael Armstrong 2006 cesses involved in developing and
implementing reward strategies.
Armstrong's Job Evaluation Handbook Michael Armstrong 2018 Reward staff fairly to
slow the rate of turnover, increase employee engagement and boost productivity
with this handbook from leading expert Michael Armstrong.
Armstrong's Handbook of Reward Management Practice Michael Armstrong 2019-02-03
Armstrong's Handbook of Reward Management Practice is the definitive guide to
understanding, developing and implementing effective reward strategies. It covers
all the essential aspects of improving organizational, team and individual
performance through reward processes, including financial and non-financial
rewards, job evaluation, grade and pay structures, rewarding specific employee
groups and ethical considerations. This revised and updated sixth edition
incorporates the latest research and developments and contains updated coverage of
equal pay and the gender pay gap, employee benefits and total reward and a new
chapter on employee financial wellbeing. As with all of Armstrong's texts,
Armstrong's Handbook of Reward Management Practice bridges the gap between
academic and practitioner and is ideally suited to both HR professionals and those
studying for HR qualifications, including master's degrees and the CIPD's
intermediate and advanced level qualifications. Tips and checklists and can be
found throughout, alongside case studies from organizations including General
Motors, the UK National Health Service and Tesco. Online supporting resources
include lecture slides and comprehensive handbooks for lecturers and students,
which include learning summaries, discussion questions and exercises, literature
reviews and glossaries.
How to Manage People Michael Armstrong 2019-06-03 From bestselling author Michael
Armstrong comes a new edition of the business staple, How to Manage People.
Providing valuable insight into the skills required to be an effective manager,
this one-stop guide to people management will help you get the best from your
staff through motivation, reward and leadership. Fully updated for 2019, this 4th
edition now features even more practical exercises, useful templates, and top
tips, alongside advice on managing virtual teams, enhancing employee engagement
and managing conflict. Essential reading for anyone who wants to get the best from
their teams, How to Manage People distils the essence of good management into one
handy, easy-to-use book. The Creating Success series of books... Unlock vital
skills, power up your performance and get ahead with the bestselling Creating
Success series. Written by experts for new and aspiring managers and leaders, this
armstrong-michael-employee-reward
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complete overview of the practices and processes fundamental to managing people.
The text provides a thorough introduction to the core areas of HR including:
people resourcing, performance management, learning and development and rewarding
people. It also examines the contribution of HR to organizational aims and
objectives and how it is integrated within the business. The book is accompanied
by online resources for both lecturers and students and adopts an increased focus
on employee engagement, a concept which is becoming increasingly prominent in
people management, but which is often presented as a mantra without being properly
understood; this is examined in detail with reference to recent research. Michael
Armstrong's original Handbook of Human Resource Management is the classic text for
all those studying HR or who are entering the profession for the first time. In
this new title Michael Armstrong provides a condensed text which has been
rewritten with the non-HR student or professional in mind, describing and
evaluating key HRM concepts such as: HRM itself; strategic HRM; the resource-based
view; the choice between best practice and best fit; human capital measurement;
motivation theory; emotional intelligence; the flexible firm; the learning
organization; and financial rewards.
Employee Reward Stephen J. Perkins 2008 This text will cater specifically for the
'Employee Reward' module on the CIPD's postgraduate qualification, as well as for
Reward modules in a wider HR and business degree market. This text is one of only
a few titles specifically focusing on Reward in the market place. It seeks to
build on the legacy of the Armstrong text but offer a more balanced,
comprehensive, student friendly and critical approach to the subject area and will
therefore appeal primarily to postgraduate and more advanced undergraduate
students.
Employee Reward Michael Armstrong 2002 Revised and rewritten to take account of
the new academic standards that will be taught from September 2002, this text
examines the many forces influencing decisions about pay - market forces,
economics, corporate culture and strategy, to name a few. It provides clear
guidance on all remuneration issues, including job evaluation, grading structures,
performance management, profit-related pay, benefits and reward for particular
groups. By starting from first principles and adopting an integrated approach,
Employee Reward provides a definitive overview of the whole process.
Managing Employee Performance & Reward John Shields 2015-10-01 This second edition
offers a comprehensive coverage of employee performance and reward, presenting the
material in a conceptually integrated way.
Armstrong's Handbook of Performance Management Michael Armstrong 2022-01-25
Armstrong on Reinventing Performance Management Michael Armstrong 2017-01-03
Armstrong on Reinventing Performance Management presents a holistic approach to
performance management, drawing on Michael Armstrong's vast research and
experience. Most organizations have performance management processes in one form
or another, but these are often based on formal annual reviews, forced rankings
and directly linked to pay decisions. These traditional approaches are often at
the expense of ongoing, continuous feedback and focus on looking back at what has
or has not been achieved rather than looking forward. Direct links to pay
decisions avert attention from people development, and managers often get lost in
the bureaucracy of complex forms rather than fully engaging with their people.
Armstrong on Reinventing Performance Management details how to build a culture of
ongoing feedback and coaching and provides case studies of how this approach to
building performance has been effective in organizations including Deloitte, Gap,
Expedia and Google. Filled with practical advice, including how to deal with
underperformers, it enables organizations to remove overly bureaucratic and
ineffective systems based on top-down judgments and ratings, and demonstrates how
to get line managers' support for the process focusing on actionable feedback and
growth.
Reward Management Matti Vartiainen 2008
Armstrong's Handbook of Strategic Human Resource Management Michael Armstrong
2011-08-03 Strategic human resource management has been taken up by academics,
consultants and practitioners alike. However, the integration of human resource
strategy with overall business strategy is often easier in theory than in
practice. Armstrong's Handbook of Strategic Human Resource Management provides a
bridge between theory and practice, and offers a guide both to formulating human
resource strategies and to implementing them. Fully updated, this edition
incorporates the latest thinking, research and practice on strategic Human
Resource Management and contains completely revised chapters on HRM, HR strategy,
the formulation and implementation of strategy, roles in strategic HRM and
strategic reward. This indispensable book includes coverage of international
aspects of strategic human resource management. It also reflects important
developments in HR strategies linked with those issues that affect HRM on a dayto-day basis, including human capital management, corporate social responsibility,
organization development, employee engagement and talent management. Including a
new chapter on organizational effectiveness, Armstrong's Strategic Human Resource
Management sets out a strategic framework for HRM; a framework for implementing
SHRM in action; and a section on HR strategies. Case studies, checklists,
practical examples and a strategic HR toolkit make this book an extremely
practical resource for all those who are involved in putting complex strategy into
practice in order to effect positive and productive change.
A Handbook of Personnel Management Practice Michael Armstrong 1996 This edition
reflects the Institute of Personnel and Development's Autumn 1996 syllabus. Topics
covered include: personnel and development management; organizational behaviour,
design and development; resourcing; employee reward; and health, safety and
welfare. An LPBB/ELBS edition is available.
Armstrong's Job Evaluation Handbook Michael Armstrong 2018-04-03 Job evaluation is
key to ensuring that employees are compensated fairly for their work. It is
therefore essential that HR professionals have a robust process in place so that
pay and reward are transparent and defensible within teams and across departments.
Armstrong's Job Evaluation Handbook gives HR professionals all the tools they need
to assess which approach to job evaluation is most suitable, how to implement it
and how to maintain it. Packed with case studies from leading organizations such
as Microsoft, Vodafone and the NHS, this guide will provide HR professionals with
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the ability to answer key questions such as how can we decide what is fair to pay
our staff, how can we make sure that work of equal value receives equal pay and
how can we make sure that our salaries remain competitive in the market?
Armstrong's Job Evaluation Handbook covers everything needed to put effective job
evaluation processes in place, including analytical matching and market pricing,
developing job grades and defining pay structures. There is also coverage of the
latest trends and issues in job evaluation, such as the decline in points-rated
systems and the use of levelling by consultants. Underpinned by original research,
this is a book that no HR department can afford to be without.
Armstrong's Handbook of Reward Management Practice, 4th Edition Michael Armstrong
2012 Armstrong's Handbook of Reward Management Practice is the definitive guide to
understanding, developing and implementing effective reward. It is aimed at HR
practitioners involved in employee reward, and at students who need to understand
the importance of reward and how it can be successfully applied across
organizations. The book is closely aligned to the CIPD's standard in reward
management and is supported by online resources for both lecturers and students.
Updated to reflect the practical implications of the most recent research and
discussion on reward management, this new fourth edition includes new case studies
and chapters on evidence-based reward management, reward risk management and
ethical approaches to reward management.
A Handbook Of Employee Reward Management Michael Armstrong
Managing Performance Michael Armstrong 2005 Managing performance is a critical
focus of HR activity. This title reveals what leading organisations are doing to
manage their employees' performance and how they are delivering results. It shows
you how to improve the management of your employees' performance.
Strategic Reward Michael Armstrong 2009 Strategic reward is the process of
deciding what route to take in developing appropriate reward arrangements and
dealing with the issues which arise in making that journey. Armstrong and Brown
hold great faith in strategic reward and present here their 'new realism'
philosophy and breadth of experience on the subject. They examine the essence and
context of strategic reward and the processes involved in developing and
implementing strategies, along with a clear overview of the opportunities and
risks of pursuing a reward strategy, demonstrating how critical it is to the dual
agenda of successful organizational performance and the motivation and engagement
of staff.
Epz Handbook of Employee Reward Management and Practice Michael Armstrong
2006-01-01
A Handbook of Human Resource Management Practice Michael Armstrong 2006 Revised in
the light of recent developments in HRM policy and practice, this text now
includes new chapters on human capital management, the role of the front line
manager, HR strategies, and implementing HR strategies and learning and
development. It also incorporates the results of surveys and research projects
conducted by professionals.
Managing People Michael Armstrong 1998 Armstrong looks at the role and
responsibility of the line manager as a personnel manager, covering topics such as
employee development, performance management, health and safety issues, and the
legal framework.
A Handbook of Personnel Management Practice Michael Armstrong 1982
The Reward Management Toolkit Michael Armstrong 2011-01-03 Deciding how to
effectively reward staff is one of the most tricky and contentious areas in people
management. Getting it right can help promote a motivated workforce, and
significantly improve recruitment and retention. But how do you decided what pay
scale is suitable for which job and how do you design reward packages which
recognise contribution and encourage employeees? The Reward Management Toolkit
provides practical, step-by-step guidance on designing and delivering rewards
across organizations. In each tool the authors describe what the tool will achieve
and provide guidance on when it is appropriate to implement. Each tool is
supported by questionnaires, checklists and opinion surveys which can be used as
the basis for analysis, discussions in workshops, project teams and focus groups.
These tools include: the design, development and implementation process, strategic
reward, job evaluation, market rate analysis, benefits options, including flexible
benefits and the management and evaluation of reward systems.
Armstrong's Handbook of Performance Management Michael Armstrong 2017-12-03
Armstrong's Handbook of Performance Management addresses all areas of performance
management, from performance pay and giving feedback to managing underperformers
and having difficult conversations, so organizations can optimize staff
performance. This fully updated and restructured 6th edition analyzes traditional
as well as the latest developments in performance management including the shift
from ratings and annual reviews. Veteran HR expert Michael Armstrong examines
where these new approaches should be embraced and where traditional methods of
performance management may be preferable. Packed with examples, exercises,
checklists and new case studies from organizations such as Microsoft, IBM and
Expedia, this book remains the most authoritative and engaging textbook on
performance management. Supporting online resources for Armstrong's Handbook of
Performance Management include an instructor's manual, a student's manual, lecture
slides, a glossary of terms and a literature review.
Reward Management Michael Armstrong 2007 Judged "the undisputed 'bible on the
topic" by the "Journal of Administrative Management," the definitive book on the
subject explains reward management, which is concerned with implementing policies
and strategies that aim to reward people fairly, equitably, and consistently.
A Handbook of Management and Leadership Michael Armstrong 2005 Providing guidance
on the processes of management and leadership, this work presents particular
reference to what managers and aspiring managers need to know about the skills of
management and approaches to effective leadership.
The Job Evaluation Handbook Michael Armstrong 1995 Examines the conceptual
principles of job evaluation, reviews different methods and techniques of
implementations, and reveals examples of company practice
Reward Management in Context Angela Wright 2004 Understand how to design and
implement reward management in the workplace
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